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Welcome to Week 7

Thank you to all the parents and families that continue to support our school and our
children. | know that staff and students alike are enjoying being back at school and it
has been wonderful to see students engaged in their learning and happy to be at

school.
Kindergarten 2021

We are now accepting enrolments for Kindergarten 2021. Enrolment packs are
available at the front office and can be posted on request. If you would like to discuss
your child’s start to school with me please contact the office to make an appointment. |
look forward to meeting children and their families soon and supporting you in the
transition to school.

Attendance

Regular school attendance is essential for all children. Unless your child is unwell please
endeavour to send them to school each day. Just 1 day absent a fortnight can amount to
approximately 1.5 years of missed schooling over 13 years of schooling. At the moment,
teachers are particularly focused on assessing student learning in order to ensure that all
student learning needs are met. We are also teaching targeted wellbeing programs to
support students through some of the challenges that they have faced recently. If you
are concerned about your child’s attendance or need some support please do not
hesitate to contact me.

Covid—19

We continue to implement NSW Health guidelines in relation to Covid-19. At this time
we ask that if your child has been tested for Coronavirus that you please contact the

office and advise us.
Opportunity Class Placements

The Department of Education have Stage 3 classes for gifted and talented students. For
students in rural areas, access to the program can be through Aurora College—a virtual
classroom. Access to these classes is through application and placement test. These are
completed when a student is in Year 4. Applications are open between 9/6/20 and
26/6/20. If you would like more information please contact me.

Have a wonderful week.

Sarah Davis (Rel. Principal).




OUR WEEKLY SUPER STARS

KANGAROOS Blake, Piper, Koa, Indy, Willow R, Seth, Mayci,
Willow M-P, Caitlin

KOALAS Levi, Jake, Nate N, Eli, Layla M, Koa R

LADY BUGS Olly, Milah, 1zabella, Sebastian, Grace, Lily, Hudson

EMUS Jamal, Edie, Hannah S, River, Layce

BUTTERFLIES

CROCODILES

CHAMELEONS Sophie, Lila, Tyler B, Pax, Charlotte, Nate H, Madelyn,
Melia, Jailyn, Cody

2D Aurora, Alysha, Ace, Lucy, Emily

2P Hannah J, Axel, Ethan, Kirsty, Mitul, Pheebie, Jamaari,
Logan

2/31‘ Hayley B, Leyton, May-Belle, Ruby H, Jacob S, Alice W,
Bryden

3MJ Matt, Ayden J, Brooke, Abbee, Celine, Emily, Darcy, Jack

3H

3A Alirra, Cooper, Chelsea, Cohen, Alanna, Riley, Imogen, Zoe,
Jana, Noah, Madeline, Matthew, Kayde, Aidan, Kayden

2/3|V|E Darcy

SEA TURTLES

2/3D) Mitchell

GIRAFFES Toby

Brody K, Amelia B, Mikaylah, Sara, Matt J, Ayden J,
Jack B, Jamal, Hannah S, River, Layce, Carl, Mitul,
Jamaari, Logan, Hannah J, Chelsea, Cohen, Alanna,

Imogen, Zoe, Jana, Aidan, Matthew, Kayde
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June Birthdays

Oscar K, Traie, Chad, Brooke, Meagan, Taylah, Talon, Evelyn, Archie, Hamish, Bella J,
Layla M, Jake O, Carl, Franklin, Cooper G, Amelia D, Olivia S, Layla S & Addison.
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Performance Roster

Assembly and Radio Show
have been postponed until
further notice.




PRIORS

BUS SERVICE BATEMANS BAY

COVID-19 DEDICATED SCHOOL BUS OPERATIONS AND FACT SHEET

Priors Bus Service would like all schools, parents and carers to know that we are dedicated to the health, wellbeing
and safety of all the school students that travel on our buses.

Mow that all students are returning to school it is timely to provide information regarding social distancing on school
buses. There are currently no physical distancing restrictions on dedicated school buses as NSW Health advice is that
children are lower risk.

If a child is sick, they should not travel on the bus.

All students should be aware of best hygiene practices and rules around social distancing. Please talk to your
students/children to ensure they are aware of their role in keeping everyone safe.

The row of seats directly behind the driver or adjacent to the driver are to be left vacant.
Where possible

School students should not sit directly next to, in front of or behind someone who is not a member of their
household. However, school students will not be left behind and therefore may need to sit directly next to, in front
of or behind another student.

Priors Bus Service have increased cleaning measures and will continue to monitor bus usage and load to support
students travelling safely to and from school. The NSW Government policy is not to leave a school student behind,
and therefore where social distancing is not possible, students are to stay as far apart as possible and practice good
hygiene.

Some of our buses carry public passengers at the same time as school students are travelling to and from school.
School students will be given priority, even if this means a service goes over physical distancing capacity.

In these instances, school students will be encouraged to sit together in the back of the bus and the public
passengers will sit 1.5metres (or as close to this as possible) apart in the front of the bus. If the bus is too full, it is
then at the driver’s discretion to ask the public passengers to wait for the next bus. School students take priority for
travel at dedicated school pick up and drop off times.

Parents and carers should make travel choices which suit their individual circumstances, including driving, walking
and cycling.

Priors Bus Service are continually monitoring school student numbers on all our buses and at times we may need to
change students to other buses to spread the loads evenly. We will communicate changes to either the schools
and/or parents or the students directly.

Please ensure that all students who catch a Priors Bus have a current 2020 Orange Bus Pass and their address and
parent contact details are up to date so that we can contact parents if necessary.

For further information please visit https://transportnsw.info/covid-19

Please do not hesitate to contact Priors Bus Service on the details below.

Phone: (02) 4472 4040 Website: www.priorsbus.com.au Email: priorsbus@sctelco.net.au




THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS....
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SEE THE POTENTIAL.

Shop 6/60 Vulcan Street, Moruya

4474 2322

Visit OPSM Batemans Bay today
Citi Centre  Ph: 44727088

Call 1300721984
No obligation FREE quote

www.solahartfarsouthcoast.com.au

COMMUNITY NEWS




